




 
 
 

Common Cause Hawaii • 307A Kamani St. • Honolulu, HI 96813 • 808.275.6275 

 
To:   The Senate Committee on the Judiciary 
From:  Brodie Lockard for the Common Cause Hawaii Board 
Date: Friday, March 15, 2019, 9:00 am 
 

In strong support of HB 1382 HD2 
 
 
Dear JDC Chair Rhoads, Vice Chair Wakai and Committee Members— 
 
Common Cause Hawaii strongly supports HB 1382 HD2.  It should cost the State 
nothing. 
 
This bill clarifies the meaning of "contract with the State," then uses that term to 
help prevent undue influence and the appearance of it.   
 
No contractor should be soliciting contributions in their offices or related facilities. 
 
Please pass HB 1382 HD2 and help to restrict improper solicitations. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to testify. 
 
Brodie Lockard 
Board Member, Common Cause Hawaii 
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